CHAIRWOMAN Dianne Martin

COMMISSIONERS Kathryn M. Bailey Michael S. Giaimo

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR Debra A. Howland

STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE



## **PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION**

21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10 Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

August 10, 2020

Debra A. Howland Executive Director New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Re: Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities

Docket No. DG 17-198 Petition to Approve Firm Supply and Transportation Agreements and the Granite Bridge Project

Staff Response to Motion to Amend Petition

Dear Ms. Howland:

I attach for electronic filing the Commission Staff's Response to the Motion to Amend Petition filed by Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities (Liberty) in the above-referenced proceeding. Pursuant to the Commission's March 17, 2020 secretarial letter, only an electronic version of the above documents will be filed.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

/s/ Lynn Fabrizio

Lynn Fabrizio Staff Attorney

Attachments

cc: Service Lists - DG 17-198 and DG 17-152

TDD Access: Relay NH 1-800-735-2964

Tel. (603) 271-2431

FAX No. 271-3878

Website: www.puc.nh.gov

Printed: 8/10/2020

Executive.Director@puc.nh.gov

administrator@townofepping.com

ahewitt @HewittLegal Advisors.com

al-azad.iqbal@puc.nh.gov

alacasse@seacoastonline.com

amanda.noonan@puc.nh.gov

aperry@scottmadden.com

bill.killeen@libertyutilities.com

chico.dafonte@libertyutilities.com

Christa.Shute@oca.nh.gov

donald.kreis@oca.nh.gov

drosen@kwplaw.com

ECHOactionteam@gmail.com

emaher@dtclawyers.com

email@rpc-nh.org

email@snhpc.org

james.brennan@oca.nh.gov

jcusimano@clf.org

jeanne.dworetzky@exeloncorp.com

jonathan.hoff@repsol.com

jratigan@dtclawyers.com

jvanrossum@clf.org

karen. sin ville @libertyutilities.com

kerri-lyn.gilpatric@puc.nh.gov

kimdao@scottmadden.com

kluczko@nashuachamber.com

leo.cody@libertyutilities.com

lila350nh@gmail.com

Liz.stanton@aeclinic.org

lynn.fabrizio@puc.nh.gov

maureen.karpf@libertyutilities.com

michael.licata@libertyutilities.com

michael.sheehan@libertyutilities.com

michael@libertyconsultinggroup.com

mikes@manchester-chamber.org

mkoehler@kwplaw.com

nhatlasman@comcast.net

nkrakoff@clf.org

ocalitigation@oca.nh.gov

Paul.Kasper@puc.nh.gov

pchernick@resourceinsight.com

pmartin2894@yahoo.com

pradip.chattopadhyay@oca.nh.gov

randy.knepper@puc.nh.gov

rkanoff@burnslev.com

robert.neustaedter@repsol.com

sjs@sjsullivanlaw.com

Stephen.Hall@libertyutilities.com

steve.frink@puc.nh.gov

steven.mullen@libertyutilities.com

stracy@pierceatwood.com

susan.bergles@exeloncorp.com

tsink@concordnhchamber.com

whewitt@HewittLegalAdvisors.com

Page #: 1